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TENNESSEE VALLEY -AUTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 

December 11, 1979 * b 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
,Region II - Suite 3100 
101 Marietta Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - VOIDS IN UNIT 1 PRIMARY CONTAINMENT 
DOME - NCR'S 1061 AND 1070 - SECOND INTERIM REPORT 

On May 28, 1979, R. W. Wright, NRC-OIE Region II, was informed that 
Nonconformance (NCR) 1070 was determined to be reportable in accordance 
with 10 CFR 50.55(e). This was followed by our first interim report 
dated October 26, 1979. Enclosed is our second interim report. Included 
in this report is NCR 1061. Please note that NCR 1061 was determined to 
be nonreportable on September 19, 1979, and is included here for your 
information. We expect to submit our next report by March 31, 1980.  

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch 
with D. L. Lambert at FTS 854-2581.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

L. M.-Mills, Ma~ger 
Nuclear Regulation and Safety 

Enclosure 
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr.,.Director (Englosure) 

Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 / 
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